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Holiday Closures 
KEARNEY – Two Rivers Public Health Department will be closed to the public in observance of the holiday season.  

Closures will be today, December 16th for staff development, and the following dates in observance of Christmas and New Year’s 

Day.   

 

Closures are as follows: 

• Today, December 16th, 1PM-5PM 

• Thursday, December 23rd, 12PM-5PM 

• Friday, December 24th, all day 

• Thursday, December 30th, 12PM-5PM 

• Friday, December 31st, all day  

 
ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, 

assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 


